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AUTHORITY MARYLAND REPUBLICAN PARTY; R. CHRISTOPHER ROSENTHAL, TREASURER 

February 3, 2022 

The Honorable Paul G. Pinsky     The Honorable Cheryl C. Kagan 
Chair       Vice Chair 
Education, Health and Environmental Affairs  Education, Health and Environmental Affairs 
 
 
Dear Senator Pinsky and Senator Kagan, 
 
The Maryland Republican Party supports Senate Bill 500 as it will correct the initial intent of HB1343 
from last session, which changed the composition of the central committee from legislative 
representation to councilmanic representation.  The number of representatives from each district 
should be two, not three. 
 
The original reason for the change was to better represent the distribution of voters across the county 
and to ensure a consistent size of the committee regardless of legislative boundaries.  Your support in 
this matter would be appreciated.  
 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration, 

 
Corine Frank  
Executive Director 
Maryland Republican Party 
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Written Testimony in SUPPORT of SB 500 

 

 

Chairman and members of the Education, Health, and Environmental Affairs Committee, I am 

here to introduce and voice my support for Senate Bill 500 – Anne Arundel County - Republican 

Party Central Committee – Elections. 

 

Senate Bill 500 would alter, from three to two, the number of members elected from each 

councilmanic district of Anne Arundel County to the Anne Arundel County Republican Party 

Central Committee. 


